
 M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

TO:  Jeremy Gunn 

 

FROM: Laura Denk, Dennis Quinn 

 

DATE: May 19, 1995 

 

RE:  Daniel D. Wedemeyer, Potential Summer Intern 

                                                                               

                                                                           

 

Yes. 

Dennis and I interviewed Daniel Wedemeyer this morning at 10:00 a.m. He has just finished 

his first year at the Washington College of Law at AU.  His resume is attached. Daniel was a history 

major at UCLA and expressed an interest in learning more about the assassination and the intelligence 

community in the 1960s. He seemed eager to combine his undergraduate work in history with his 

legal education to date. 

Daniel is available to start at ARRB immediately. He is available 20 hours a week.  Daniel 

has accepted another part-time internship with a Vietnam Veterans organization. He will be working 

in his other internship for 20 hours a week, although he has not yet finalized his weekly schedule at 

this point. Daniel asked us to contact him on Monday, if possible, to let him know whether we have 

made a decision. Apparently, he has an offer for another internship and he has to give them an answer 

by Tuesday. 


